
 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

It is with the deepest sadness and regret that we have to advise you that Link-A-Ride 

Community Transport will be closing on the 31st March 2020. 

 

Since losing our funding from Central Beds Council 3yrs ago LAR’s Manager Cheryl 

Coverdale and the Committee have worked tirelessly to secure the financial future for the 

service. Despite heroic efforts and many hours dedicated to sourcing alternative funding it 

has not been possible. 

In the light of the current Covid19 guidance with vulnerable people being less likely to travel, 

any plans we had to generate new sources of income have had to be cancelled. 

We would like to thank all our clients, local businesses, towns and parish councils, local 

councillors, members of the community, our staff and committee members for all of the 

support you have shown us 

 

With kind regards. 

 

Sara Fowler. 

Chair LAR. 

 

 

 

  


